Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dti group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL RECOGNISED ACCOUNTING PROFESSIONS FOR CLOSE
CORPORATIONS
(Notice 12 of 2017)

The Close Corporations Act state that, no person shall be appointed or hold the office of an
accounting officer of a corporation, unless he is a member of a recognized profession.

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission is currently updating the register of
accounting officers and as a result recognized professions are requested to provide the
Commission with an updated list of accounting officers.

Therefore no appointment of accounting officers of a corporation will be recorded unless CIPC
has confirmed such information with recognized professions, and any queries relating to
accounting officers information not being updated with CIPC must be referred to the relevant
profession where the accounting officer is a member.

Yours-einserely,

Adv.\q Volier
Commissioner: CIPC
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Page 1 of 1



